
Need legal information? 
Talk to a Lawyer For Free 

Friday, March 1, 10:00a – 7:00p

CHARLOTTE AREA

704.630.7300
North Carolina lawyers are volunteering free 
legal information Friday, March 1, 2024, at 
call centers statewide. This event is a public 

service of the North Carolina Bar Foundation. 
For more information, visit 4ALLnc.org.




